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RE: Criminal Code (Decriminalising Sex Work) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit to this process. I support the Decriminalisation Bill. 

I am an Asian migrant sex worker in QLD, Australia, and decriminalisation is important to me. 

I am writing this statement about why the Decriminalisation QLD Bill is important to me. I feel strongly that I 
should: 

• Be able to working in pairs for best work practice safety strategies 
• Be able to get for the support the same of level occupational rights as others 
• Be able to get support in the justice system equally to others 

I argue to you that this Decriminalisation bill should become law in a reasonable time frame. Your 
committee should take it into consideration that every delay means I am without work protection, safety and 
justice in this state. 
Our Asian migrant workers have been mistreated by police, the police do entrapment activity, and they 
come undercover to our workplaces, this has been happening for quite a long time. This police behavior is 
unfair, scary and disrespectful. 

This is why decriminalisation of sex work and Workplace Health & Safety protections are important to all of 
our sex work communities. I want this for me, and for my work colleagues. 

I would like to give permission of my statement to be publicised on the Committee website but without my 
contact details shown. 

Thank you for considering my submission. 

Yours sincerely, 

Name: 
Two me o 
Email: 
Mobile: 
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